GCSE Results Day — Thursday 21st August 2025

Year 11 Students only

Provisional results, printed by the school, will be available on Thursday 21st August from 9.30am to
11.00am for all Year 11s. Students should enter the school via the North Hall.

If you would like your results posted to you, you must supply the exams team with a first class
stamped addressed envelope Wednesday 16" July. Your results will then be posted on Thursday
21 August.

Please note that results will only be issued to students, unless we have received written authority
by the student to advise otherwise. If you are collecting results on behalf of your child, please bring
photographic ID with you.

No results will be issued over the telephone, nor emailed to students.

The print outs given to students are not certificates, but these will be acceptable evidence to show
to post-16 providers when you register for a course.

Post Results Services

If you did not get the grades, you were expecting then it may be possible to request a review of
marking, depending on how close you are to the next grade boundary. This must be discussed
carefully with your subject teacher as grades can go down as well as up. Members of staff will be on
hand on results day to advise you what course of action to take. Further information will be
available, along with the awarding bodies’ costs, when you receive your results in August.

Year 10 — Provisional GCSE Results

These will be posted out on Thursday 215t August to the address we hold for you in school.
Please do not attend school on this day to collect your results in person.

Should you have any queries about your examination results, please contact The Exams
Team via email gcsereview@gilberd.com We will endeavour to respond as quickly as we

can.

The Exams Team
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